
Whiteknights Road

I was pleased to learn that the works to repair the pipes in Whiteknights
Road have now been completed. I am told the full water supply has been
restored. The Water company has apologised to customers and to road users for
the inconvenience caused.

http://www.government-world.com/whiteknights-road/

